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APOLOGY TO MICHAEL BAY

On behalf of our clients and our firm, we sincerely apologize to Michael Bay for his
inclusion as a defendant in the lawsuit that was recently filed on behalf of our clients
Joshua James Stewart and Paul Klimczak arising from an incident at the Kiss Nightclub.
Based on subsequent information provided to our office, Mr. Bay should not have been
included in that action and the claims against him are being dismissed with prejudice.

Based on information provided to us, we believe that there is no basis to continue to
include Mr. Bay in this action. Mr. Bay was not at the Kiss Nightclub on the night of the
events in question, and he had nothing to do with the alleged incident. We are satisfied
that, contrary to the allegations in the lawsuit, the man involved in the altercation and
identified as “ Doe # 1” was not Mr. Bay’s employee or private security guard. Mr. Bay
has no connection whatsoever to the man who was involved in the altercation with our
clients, nor does he have any connection at all to what happened and he should not have
been named in the action.

On Behalf of myself, our firm, and our clients, we sincerely apologize to Mr. Bay and we
deeply regret any inconvenience or embarrassment his inclusion in this lawsuit may have
caused.

Sincerely,

A ———

Christine A. Renshaw





